
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2013 

 

RE:Patient name                       DOB:  

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr.XXXX , 

 

Your patient recently participated in the Total Lung Care Center’s early detection 

screening.  Enclosed are the results from your patient’s screening test.  

 

The results of your patient’s early CT lung screening test were found to be 

abnormal.  Please see the attached report.  The radiologist recommends follow up in the 

form of a repeat CT in 3 months.   The future scans will be diagnostic and therefore 

covered by the patient’s insurance.  The patient was asked to call your office for an 

appointment. 

 

We hope you find this information helpful. The Lung Nurse Navigator can help in 

coordinating care for your patient, please give me a call at #860-358-2030. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gean Brown, RN,  OCN 

Clinical Manager 

Total Lung Care Center 


